
(14th October 2022) 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below the Friday Flyer for this week: 

Sir Richard Hotham Home Learning Challenge: 
Attached to this Friday Flyer is information about the Home Learning challenge for this half 
term.  This challenge is linked to Sir Richard Hotham who celebrated his 300th birthday on 5th 
October! 

The Home Learning Challenge should be handed in by Wednesday 2nd November. 

Starting School September 2023 - Open Mornings: 
Just a reminder that our Open Mornings will take place as follows: 
 
Wednesday 19th October (9.00am) 
Thursday 3rd November (9.00am) 

If you know of friends or family members who may be interested in attending one of the 
sessions, please share this information with them.  If you have a younger child due to start 
school next September, you are also very welcome to attend.  You can book a place using the 
link on the attached flyer, or via the pop-up box on our website home page. 

Parent Teacher Consultations Evenings: 
After half term we will be holding Parent Teacher Consultations.  These will take place as 
follows: 

Monday 7th November  
Wednesday 9th November 
 
A letter will be sent out next week with more details and instructions on how to book an 
appointment. 

Harvest Service: 
On behalf of the Bognor Regis Food Bank, thank you so much for the generous donations of 
food which were received as part of our Harvest service today.  These will be passed on to the 
Food Bank to support families and individuals in need within our local area. 

Parent Governor Election: 
Ballot papers have now been issued to all parents.  You must return your ballot paper no later 
than Tuesday 18th October at 3.00pm for your vote to be included.  Counting of votes will take 
place at 3.30pm and the results will be announced as soon as possible. 
 
School Crossing Patrol – Orchard Way: 
As previously advised, there is still no School Crossing Patrol on Orchard Way.  Please ensure 
your child is aware of this if they cross Orchard Way before or after school.  As soon as we are 
advised when a new School Crossing Patrol will be in place, we will let you know. 

KS1 Morning Snacks: 
Just a reminder that all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are provided with a daily 
portion of fruit or vegetable for snack time, via the Government funded School Fruit and Veg 

 



Scheme (SFVS).  Therefore, you are not required to provide a daily snack for your child unless 
you specifically want to.   

Children in Key Stage 2 can bring a daily portion of fruit or veg for snack time if they wish to. 

Numbots: 
Congratulations to the following children who this week earnt the most amount of coins in their 
year groups: 
 
Year 1: Polina G 
Year 2: Anton B 

Polina and Anton will each receive a certificate on Monday to recognise their achievement. 

Letters Home this week: 
The following letters have been sent home this week: 

Date To Details 

14th Oct Choir Christmas Carol Service 

14th Oct Reception Autumn Outdoor Learning Day (18th October) 

13th Oct ALL Menu change (31st October) 

12th Oct Basketball Club GSD Basketball Event 

12th Oct Various KS2 Commonwealth Games Event (19th October) 

11th Oct ALL Parent Governor Election 

 
Upcoming Events:  
Please see below for details of events taking place in the next 2 weeks.  Dates can also be found 
on the calendar on the school website: 

Date Class Details 

Monday 17th October ALL Anxiety Workshop (2.00pm) 

Tuesday 19th October n/a Parent Governor Election – vote count 

Wednesday 19th October n/a Open Morning (new parents) 9.00am 

Wednesday 19th October KS2 x 12 Commonwealth Games Event (10.00 – 3.00pm – The Arena) 

Friday 21st October ALL INSET DAY – School Closed 

24th-28th October ALL  HALF TERM 
 

Red Book: 
Due to the church service today, there were no Red Book awards this morning. 

 

Thank you. 


